Garcia, Daniela

From: Kristjansson, Sue

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 2:11 PM

To: Garcia, Daniela

Subject: FW: EPA WaterSense NOI to Develop a Draft Specification for Bath and Shower Diverters dated April
27,2017

From: Tanner, Stephanie [mailto:Tanner.Stephanie@epa.gov]

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 7:39 AM

To: Marc Esser <marc@negawattconsult.com>

Cc: Garcia, Daniela <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com>; Kristjansson, Sue <SKristjansson@semprautilities.com>; Bo White
<bo@negawattconsult.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: EPA WaterSense NOI to Develop a Draft Specification for Bath and Shower Diverters dated April
27,2017

Marc, If your plan is to submit comments by the end of July then there is plenty of time. We generally accept
comments on a rolling basis until we feel we have enough information to develop a draft specification.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

~Regards—

Stephanie Tanner, CEM, LEED AP BD+C
Lead Engineer

WaterSense Program

Environmental Protection Agency
202-564-2660

“Yet it is not our part to muster all the tides of the world. But to do what is in us for the succor of those years wherein
we are set. Uprooting the evil in the fields that we know. So that those who live after will have clean earth to till. What
weather they shall have is not ours to rule.”

~Gandalf the Grey

Return of the Ring by JRR Tolkien

From: Marc Esser [mailto:marc@negawattconsult.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 8:21 PM

To: Tanner, Stephanie <Tanner.Stephanie@epa.gov>

Cc: Garcia, Daniela <DGarcia3@semprautilities.com>; Kristjansson, Sue <skristjansson@semprautilities.com>; Bo White
<bo@negawattconsult.com>

Subject: EPA WaterSense NOI to Develop a Draft Specification for Bath and Shower Diverters dated April 27, 2017

Dear Mrs. Tanner:

This memo is on behalf of SoCalGas, and in turn on behalf of the California Investor Owned Utilities (CA
I0OUs), in regards to EPA's aforementioned Notice of Intent.
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NegaWatt Consulting has been asked to assist with the development of a comment letter for publication in the
subject matter's docket. We anticipate completing the letter approximately by the third week of July. We
understand there is presently no formal deadline. We would appreciate a quick note should that change.

We are also assisting the CA 10Us and the California Energy Commission (CEC) with the development of a
Codes and Standards Enhancement (CASE) report regarding California's Title 20 Tub Spout Diverter
regulations. We understand that you submitted comments to CEC docket 17-AAER-09 on behalf of EPA
WaterSense in this regard.

The CA I0Us look forward to constructive discussions with the EPA on these topics.

Please feel to reach out to us anytime should you have questions or comments.

The senior engineer assigned to this project at NegaWatt Consulting is Mr. Bo White. You can reach him via
email at bo@negawattconsult.com, or by phone at (619) 309-4191, extension 17. The project's lead at the CA

I0Us is Mrs. Daniela Garcia of SoCalGas. You can reach her at dgarcia3@semprautilities.com or by phone at
(951) 847-1022.

Thank You and Best Regards,

Marc Esser, on behalf of the California Investor Owned Ultilities
NegaWatt Consulting, Inc.
(619) 309-4191, extension 11

www.negawattconsult.com
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